
00211035-1   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON RATES AND FEES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed change in the water and sewer service and usage fees for 
Cottonwood Water and Sanitation District customers will be considered at the regularly scheduled 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Cottonwood Water and Sanitation District that will be conducted 
on Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 6:30 pm. This meeting will be held at the Joint Water Processing 
Plant (JWPP) at 8051 South Jordan Road, Englewood, CO 80112 and is open to the public. The Board 
will consider an increase in the water service base and usage rates; the sewer service base and usage 
rates to be effective January 1, 2025.  Details are available for review on the website at 
www.cottonwoodwater.org and in the office of the District at 58 Inverness Drive East, Suite 100, 
Englewood, CO  80112.  Final action will be taken on these proposed fee changes at this time.  
 

COTTONWOOD WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
By: /s/ William Thomas 

Secretary, Board of Directors 
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